
110th Avenue Improvements Project – Jefferson County Secondary Road Department 

 

Proposed recipient:  

Jefferson County Secondary Road Department 

901 N. 8th Street 

Fairfield, Iowa 52556 

 

Requested amount:  

$2,500,000  

 

Explanation of request:  

The funding would be used to improve 110th Avenue to provide a safe, paved route for students. 

Pekin School district is a rural school in northwest Jefferson County Iowa. A majority of the 

students who attend Pekin school live in and around Packwood Iowa. There is no paved route 

between Peking school and the town of Packwood. Packwood is also a grain transfer hub. This 

route is used to deliver grain from the rural area to Packwood. 


